REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

Architectural & Construction Administration Services

Huntersville Fire Station #4

The Town of Huntersville is requesting qualification statements from
interested firms to provide services for design and construction
administration (design, engineering, and construction administration)
for a two-bay, approximately 10,000-12,000 square foot building. The
future site of the Huntersville Fire Station #4 will be located at 8824
Mcllwaine Road Huntersville, NC on a 10.12 acre site.

Please submit a letter of interest including qualifications, similar projects
and references within the last five {5) years on or before November 24,
2015 at 2:00 P.M. Submittals may be hand-delivered (Town Hall 101
Huntersville-Concord Road) or mailed to: Gerry Vincent, Assistant Town
Manager, P.O. Box 664, Huntersville, NC 28070.




